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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  
 

Municipal Court 

Monday, May 1st, 
2017 at 6:00 PM 
 
City Council 

Meeting 

Tuesday, May 2nd, 
2017, at 6:00 PM 
 
Adair Living History 

Monday, May 1st, 
2017, at 6:00 PM 
 

Inside this Issue: 
 

City Administrator 
 

Siletz Tribal Grant 
 

Kiddie Park 
 

Pre-teen and Teen 
Night 
 

Summer Youth Pro-
gram 
 

AV Food Mart 
 

Community Service 
Officer 
 
Adair Village 

Mission Statement 
To build a safe, attractive, 
vibrant environment with 
a welcoming sense of 
community. 

CITY ADMINISTRATOR’S COMMENTS 
 

The City would like to thank one of our own for the amazing job he did on 
the community entrance sign. Ladd Hostick, a local landscaper who lives 
here in Adair Village, submitted a bid to the City a few months ago asking 
if he could create his own design. The sign was in much need of attention, 
so the City agreed that it could use a face lift—and the price was right. Ladd 
did an amazing job and I encourage anyone who has not had a chance to 
take a moment and appreciate the work that was recently completed to do 
so. 
 

We would also like to thank the Public Works Department for their contin-
ued dedication to this City. Public Works staff, full time employees Matt 
Lydon and Eric Harvey, have battled multiple leaks throughout town over 
the last few months. These public servants have not only managed to han-
dle emergency situations and long hours but have also maintained all of the 
different green spaces across town. If you see either of them please let them 
know that their hard work is appreciated. 

THANK YOU, SILETZ TRIBAL CHARITABLE 

CONTRIBUTION FUND 
  

The City of Adair Village would like to thank the Siletz Tribal Charitable 
Contribution Fund for their generous support. With their support we have 
been able to make some much needed improvements to the Kiddie Park, 
including installing new tables and mats for the playground. Thank you! 
 
 

KIDDIE PARK  
 

The Public Works Department has been busy making improvements to the 
Kiddie Park. The new shelter and tables are just the start. We will be install-
ing playground mats and refreshing the bark chips before the summer pro-
gram begins.  
 

While these improvements are needed, the need was amplified because of 
vandalism. Repairing the damage caused by vandalism is very costly for 
the City. A community effort is needed to keep the park clean and the 
equipment in working order. We are asking everyone  to be respectful of 
the park equipment. The tables should not be moved onto the grass, and 
they definitely should not be walked on or used as a skate park. If you see 
these things happening, please say something and then report it to City 
Hall or the Sheriff. We appreciate your help in keeping our park clean!  
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COMMUNITY SERVICE ITEMS 
 

City Ordinance 40.474 (Prohibited Property).  40.474 Personal 
Property Not Specifically Designed for Outdoor Use: 
No person shall keep any personal property outdoors on or in 
any street, vehicle, lot, porch, or premises or in a building or 
other structure that is not wholly or entirely enclosed, except 
doors used for ingress and egress, unless that personal  property 
was originally designed and manufactured for outdoor use. If 
you have received a warning regarding Prohibited Property and 
have questions please call 541-745-5507.  
 

As people enjoy the warm weather please remember when park-
ing recreational vehicles, trailers and/or boats, sidewalks and 
pedestrian ways must be clear at all times. This includes drive-
ways adjacent to sidewalks.  
 

If you are an elderly or disabled resident in Adair Village and 
need assistance with trash containers or assistance with minor 
yard work, please call City Hall at (541) 745-5507 and coordinate 
for your trash cans to be placed out for trash pickup and put 
back.  

PRE-TEEN AND TEEN NIGHT 

MOVIE AND GAME NIGHT AT CITY HALL 
 

Join us for movies, games, and dinner on May 30th from 6:00-9:00 PM at City Hall. This 
event is totally free for Adair Village Youth ages 11+.  

  

SUMMER YOUTH PROGRAM 
 

Summer is just around the corner and we are planning some exciting activities for the 

Summer Youth Program. There will be a free lunch program for youth ages 1-18. Lunch is 

served Monday-Friday from 12-12:30 PM in the Kiddie Park. The lunch program will start 

June 26th and go through September 1st. The Summer Youth Program will be on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays from 1:00-3:00 PM. There will be games, arts and crafts and field trips. 

Activities will start on Thursday, July 6th. This program is free to Adair Village residents 

and geared toward youth ages 5-12. We also have a pre-teen and teen program that will 

start on July 17th. We have some awesome field trips planned for the pre-teens and teens, 

including going to a movie and the family fun center. The pre-teen and teen programs are 

for youth ages 11-18. Youth must be 11 by September in order to participate.  


